
National Volunteer Week is April 10-16. 
Thank You, AAPM&R Volunteers!

We wouldn’t be where we are today without your help. You are what ties all Academy resources, 
services, and events together. Thank you for your commitment!

Interested in giving back to your Academy and the PM&R specialty? By volunteering, you receive 
valuable networking opportunities with peers, gain unique insight into the Academy community, 
and stay current with specialty-related advancements. We encourage you to explore current  
volunteer opportunities on the AAPM&R website at www.aapmr.org/volunteers. 

In celebration of National Volunteer Week, we would like to acknowledge and applaud the hard 
work and dedication of all Academy volunteers. 

You:
•	 Offer your talents as committee members, faculty members, Council leaders, liaisons  

to external organizations, task force collaborators, peer reviewers, and representatives  
at roundtable meetings.

•	 Volunteer your time to define and advance the specialty, strengthen our Academy,  
educate the public, and affect legislation.

•	 Contribute your expertise with practice management, health care advocacy, research,  
public awareness, and education development.


